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DMI Japan Summer 2009

Dear Friends and Supporters of
DM,

Summer has come, and we trust
it will be an enjoyable time for
you and your family. Last time I
wrote we were looking forward to
the visit of the Executive Director
of DMI, Neville Muir. Many of
you were able to meet him while
he was here and listen to him tell
of the work of DMI around the
world. We were so excited to see
so many people sign up sponsor
deaf children in poor countries,
giving them a chance to get an
education which they might not
have otherwise had. This is a
wonderful opportunity to share the
Love of God with these children.
Thank you so much to each one of
you who came to the meetings and
are now praying and giving to the
work of DML

UGANDA

Our famous - much prayed
for, prayed over, watched and
fought over - container finally
made it to Uganda. By truck,
boat, train and then truck
again, the container made its
way to its destination city -
Kampala, Uganda. Our main
concern at the time was that
it would successfully sail
through the pirate infested
waters off Somalia without

- English -

being hijacked. Many groups
of people were praying
that all would go smoothly,
which it did, until it reached
the customs inspection in
Uganda. We were informed
by the Customs Dept. that a
US $22,000 duty needed to be
paid for the container to be
released. Horror - we did not
have that kind of money ! For
two weeks our workers went
back and forth to government
offices, argued, pleaded and
continued to pray.

A team of volunteers, from
the US, had arrived to put the
prefabricated bits together.
The team had to return home
as there was nothing to put
together! Their time was not
wasted, | am happy to say, as
they were able to alter the
slab and build a retaining wall
at the back of the property.
When we were finally at
wits end, God performed
the miracle we had been
praying for. The container was
released with a ‘face-saving’
payment of US 51,000 - being
for duty on the container
itself. The road down to the
property was impossibly
narrow so (as you can see)
the truck was unloaded by a
group of grateful and happy
deaf young men & women

who carried the contents the
remaining distance to the
site. The flat packs are being
assembled by another group
who arrived from the US.The
building is now complete
and we hope you enjoy the
photos.

This year is the 30th anniver-
sary of DMI, and the Board in
Japan felt it would be a good
opportunity to have a special
function to celebrate this and to
meet up with so many supporters
of DMI in Japan. Our Executive
Director, Neville Muir, will be in
Japan again at the end of October,
so on October 31st we are planning
a Thanksgiving Luncheon in Osaka
at the Osaka Christian Center. It
will be from 12:30 pm to 2:30
pm with sometime for fellowship
after, and the cost will be ¥ 2000
to cover the lunch and expenses.
We are enclosing a flyer to tell you
all the details and we do hope you
can come. We would also like you
to bring new people who might be
interested in learning more about
the work of DMI. Unfortunately
there will only be room for 80
people, so please order your ticket
early!!

On behalf of the Japan DMI Board,

Alayne MADORE
Chairperson



